NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS - AMENDED
SPECIAL PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE MEETING

Please take notice that that Corporation of the Township of Tay will
hold a Special Public Works meeting pursuant to the Municipal Act,
2001 on

April 9, 2019 at 3:00 p.m.
(previously scheduled for 4:00 p.m.)

To review the Township’s Roads & Gravel Program

The meeting agenda will be available online at tay.ca on Friday, April
5, 2019. The public is welcome to attend the open portions of this
meeting at the Municipal Office at 450 Park Street, Victoria Harbour,
Ontario.

Dated: April 4, 2019

Alison Gray, Clerk

The Corporation of the Township of Tay
450 Park Street,

P.O. Box 100

Victoria Harbour, ON
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